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COMMUNICATIONS/REPORTS 

 

 

19.  DEDICATED STREETCAR LANES ON THE 504 KING ROUTE 

 TORONTO TRANSIT COMMISSION REPORT NO. 18 (APRIL 11, 2001) 

 

 Ms. Rhona Swarbrick, Chair 

 (April 12, 2001) 

 

Providing correspondence from Ms. Rhona Swarbrick (April 12, 2001) with respect to a 

copy of a report from the Toronto Transit Committee Agenda of April 11, 2001 with 

respect to “504 King Streetcar Route: Results of Police Enforcement Blitz, and next 

steps”; in which she attended as a delegate; and 

 

Recommending that the Toronto Pedestrian Committee strongly endorse: 

 

(1) dedicated streetcar lanes on King Street, while fully respecting the needs of the 

adjacent businesses; 

 

(2) a permanent solution, with physical modifications to the street, whereby through 

traffic would be banned at all times, but vehicles would still be able to access each 

block as shown in Exhibit 3, “King Street with Dedicated Street car Lanes”; and 

further 

 

(3) that this endorsement be forwarded to the May 7, 2001 meeting of the Urban 

Development and Transportation Committee and the May 9, 2001 meeting of the 

Works Committee. 

 

 



  

20. VOICE AND CONCERNS OF PEDESTRIANS; THE PROTECTION AND 

SAFETY OF PEDESTRIANS; AND PROMOTE THE VALUES, VIRTUES AND 

CONCERNS OF PEDESTRIANS IN OUR CITY. 

  

Mr. Lewis Pearsall 

(March 28, 2001) 

 

Providing correspondence from Mr. Lewis Pearsall expressing concerns with respect to 

issues of pedestrian safety; and an initiative to promote the values, virtues and concerns 

of pedestrians in our City. 

 

 

 

 


